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 Mass Intentions 
This Week 

Sat 19th 
7.30pm 

MM May Mulholland; 
MM Eamon O’Brien; 
Av. Tommy, Rose, Liam & 
Baby Liam Carbery; 
James & Dorrie Woods & 
Baby Dolores Woods 

Sun 20th 
10.30am 

Pro Populo (for the 
people of the parish) 

Sun 20th 
11.30am 

1st Av. Colette Murphy 

Mon 21st 
10am 

Special Intention 

Sat 26th 
10am 

Av. Alice & Peter Flynn 

Sat 26th 
7.30pm 

1st Av. Paul Corrigan;  
Av. Michael Horan 

Sun 27th 
10.30am 

Pro Populo (for the 
people of the parish) 

Sun 27th 
11.30am 

Av. Jim Duffy; 
Av. Peggy, Noel, Patrick 
& Brigid Carroll, Peter & 
Kathleen Flanagan, 
Patricia Yarnold. 

Recently 
Deceased 

Alan Halpin 
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Parish Pastoral Council: Nominations for the new Parish Pastoral 
Council (PPC) are now welcome. These can be emailed to Fr. 
Damien at the parish email before Friday November 15th. You can 
put your own name forward or propose another parishioner (with 
their permission). Not all candidates proposed can be accepted 
onto the new PPC. It is hoped that candidates will come from across 
the parish and reflect its diversity. Candidates for consideration 
need to be baptised Catholics who actively participate in the life 
and the worship of the parish, who have a loving concern for the 
parish and are willing to be part of a parish leadership group for at 
least 4 years. For more on PPCs, go to “Our Parish” on the parish 
website and click on “Parish Pastoral Council”. 

 
MISSION SUNDAY: This weekend parishes worldwide celebrate 
World Mission Sunday. World Mission Sunday is the Holy Father’s 
annual appeal to support overseas mission and missionaries. Missio 
Ireland is the Pope’s official charity for overseas mission. Thank you 
for supporting in whatever way you can, and please remember it is 
more than an appeal for financial help. Missionaries also need our 
spiritual support. 
 

Parish Collections: Last weekend - Parish: €4,331 (includes Dromin 
Blessing of Graves collection); Dues: €365.  Sincere thanks for your 
ongoing support. 
 

 

Parish List of the Dead: lists & envelopes are now available in our 
churches. These can be returned via the Mass collection, to the 
sacristy or to the parochial house. Ideally, lists ought to be returned 
by Friday November 1st. Mass is celebrated on each First Friday for 
all those on the parish list of the dead. Please note there is no 
requirement to include a monetary stipend in the envelopes. 
 

Used Stamps: Continued thanks to all those who leave used stamps 
in the boxes at the back of our churches. In the last two weeks 
alone, over 300 stamps have been received. 
 

 

Mass in St. Kevin’s: a meeting to discuss the resumption of the 
celebration of Mass on a regular basis in St. Kevin's Church, 
Philipstown will be held in the church on Tuesday October 22nd at 
7.30pm. All are welcome. 
 

 

School Enrolments 
Dromin N.S. are now enrolling new 
pupils for September 2025. Please 
find enrolment forms 
at www.drominationalschool.com or 
contact the school office on 041 685 
1564 between 9:30am and 12:30pm 
for further information. 
 
St. Kevin’s NS, Philipstown, is 
currently accepting applications for 
enrolment for the 2025/26 academic 
year. Applications for enrolment can 
be made via www.stkevinsns.com or 
please call 041 6851902. 
 
 

http://www.drominationalschool.com/

